
High School on the Horizon 

Tuesday, January 24th 

5:00-6:00 PM 

HMS Auditorium 

 

Rising 9th grade Parents and Students, 

 Please plan on attending this important informational session regarding 
High School.  You will learn about:  

 current Future Ready Core high school graduation requirements 
 courses students are required to take  
 required End of Course testing  
 attendance and grading policies 
 how Heritage Middle School will conduct 9th grade registration.   

We hope to see you and your student there!   If you have any questions, 
please contact Mrs. McCorquodale, 8th grade counselor, with any questions. 

 

Mrs. Nancy McCorquodale nmccorquodale@wcpss.net.  919.562.6204 x 22513 

 

mailto:nmccorquodale@wcpss.net

